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Suellen Howe

From: Suellen Howe

Sent: Thursday, 23 November 2023 1:18 PM

To: daplanningportal@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Subject: Development Application MOD2023/0567 – 4 Delmar Parade & 812 Pittwater Road, 

Dee Why 2099 – CNR-62241 - A-75547

Dear Sir/Madam 

Thank you for your referral for MOD2023/0567.   

Considering consent has been granted for the proposed development and GTA’s issued by WaterNSW, the 

above mentioned DA needs to be referred under the correct clause to allow consideration of the 

application and provide the opportunity for WaterNSW to respond accordingly. 

To allow WaterNSW to consider, please re-refer under Section 90(2) of the Water Management Act. 

If you have any queries regarding the above, please contact me at the email address below. 

Kind regards 

Suellen Howe 
Water Regulation Officer 

PO Box 398, Parramatta NSW 2124 
suellen.howe@waternsw.com.au
www.waternsw.com.au 


